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           April 2022 

 

 
Dear Split Rock Cottage Owner, 

 

 We are FINALLY returning to normal and look forward to a full season of events for the coming summer.  The board 

members have met and set a tentative calendar of dates for getting together with old friends and meeting our many new 

neighbors.  

  

 Everyone should have by now received their activity membership postcards from the resort.  We feel that the resort 

listened to our concerns and made some concessions by making the fees more reasonable.  They also communicated to 

everyone, by email, their road maintenance schedule and upcoming plans.   

 

 We plan to begin our return to normal by holding our annual Memorial Day Weekend events.  This year we will add 6 

names to our memorial stone: Betsy Kratzert, David Corson, Blaine Finkbiner, Mary Ann Tumminio, Don Todd and Louis 

Colasurdo.  If you know of any active cottage owner who has passed away during the past year please let us know so we can 

make arrangements to have their names included.   We will hold a prayer service at 9am on Saturday, May 28th at the Memorial 

Garden at the entrance of the golf course.  The Memorial Day picnic and golf cart parade will follow.  Information on those 

events is included on the flyer included in this mailing.  We plan to hold beach happy hours, go to 940 golf, beer bocci and 

boxed wine, movie night, quizzo and Labor Day Weekend picnic as part of our summer 2022 fun.    

 

 After discussion by the board we have decided that the  SRCOA membership will return to $60.00, this will keep our 

bank account healthy and allow us to provide events with minimal additional cost,  if any.   There has been a real estate boom 

recently, so there are many new home owners, who are not aware of the SRCOA.  If you know of a home that has sold on your 

street, there is a flyer on our website that you can print that explains how to join.   Please pass our information along and invite 

and encourage new homeowners.  We need to act as one community and it is important that we have an active and healthy 

membership to have a voice with Bel Air Collection 

 

 We continue to stay in contact with Bel Air management.  Our topics of discussion have been short term rentals, roads 

and in general the state of the resort and what the future holds.  The board is working to keep you informed as we receive 

updates.   

 

 This year is a directory year for the SRCOA.    The directory contains contact information of our members including 

both at Split Rock and home addresses and phone numbers if provided.  We ask that you write CLEARLY your information to 

be included.  We hope to have the directory ready by the Labor Day picnic for distribution.   

 

 We update our mailing and e-mail lists every year so we are able to contact everyone with the latest information.  The 

cost of a mailing has increased greatly and is time consuming.   We would prefer corresponding with our members by e-mail. 

Email allows us to get information and event flyers out quickly. All information will still be available in hard copy to those that 

request it.    Please indicate if you ABSOLUTLY NEED snail mail information, on your membership form.   

 

 We look forward to creating new memories and friendships and look forward to seeing everyone again.   

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Your SRCOA Board Members 

SRCOA377@yahoo.com 
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